
  

  
 Schedule Announcement 
 

February 16, 2022 
 
 
Docket No. AR 654 – Division 87 Transportation Electrification (TE) Rulemaking 
 
Staff wishes to provide updates to the docket schedule for AR 654, Division 87 TE rulemaking. 
Staff will be publishing draft Division 87 rules next week for public comment, rather than today.  
 
Staff will publish an updated docket schedule this week with changes in response to utility and 
stakeholder requests shared at the Feb. 4, 2022 workshop and through written comments to 
the AR 654 docket. There will be two public comment periods for the draft rules, rather than 
one. Staff will host an additional portfolio budgeting workshop with discussion of the TE 
Infrastructure Needs Analysis (TEINA) methodology to establish a budget “guardrail” for 
infrastructure expenditures. 
 
If you have questions or comments please contact Eric Shierman, 
Eric.Shierman@puc.oregon.gov  (971) 239-3916, or Sarah Hall, Sarah.L.Hall@puc.oregon.gov 
(971) 273-9512.  
 
Staff appreciates stakeholders’ engagement in the AR 654 TE Division 87 rulemaking docket! 
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